
 

 

International Sidecar Revival Meeting 
Cadwell Park: 6-7th August 2022 

 
 

Taxi Ride Passenger Information - Please Read 
Passengers whose entry has been received online will receive an email confirmation and 2 x tickets will be 
emailed to you separately. 
 
If you have submitted an online entry but have not received tickets, please get in touch with the office on 
01708 720305 prior to the meeting. 
We are unable to deal with late bookings at the circuit as we rarely have sufficient space on rides available. 
Please - you should book in advance online and do not expect to be able to turn up and book in 
on the day. 
 
Circuit access will require an event ticket to enter the circuit, 2 x tickets will be emailed to you during the 
prior week to the meeting. 
 
Please arrive at the circuit during the morning in time to cover the following:- 
 

• You first need to attend the Race Office located in the Outer Paddock to “sign-on”. 
(anytime from 10am) 

• You will be issued with a coloured wristband for that day’s event with your name marked on it 
• You will then be directed to visit the Technical Inspection Bay (next door to the Race Office) wearing 

the leathers & boots you will be using on the ride, take your gloves and helmet too.  
• An Official will check your kit and will ask you to wear the helmet to check it fits. When all’s Ok the 

Official will add a sticker to your wristband. You’re ready to go! 
 
On Saturday & Sunday 6th & 7th, the Taxi Rides will take place during the lunch period – 1.55 on Saturday 
and 1.45 on Sunday, although it is possible that incidents on track may cause some adjustment to the exact 
timings. Please listen out for paddock tannoy announcements that will keep you up to date. 
The Taxi rides are planned to take place during the lunch period, so be ready in the Collecting Area (behind 
the Race Office) for those times stated above 
 
We will announce over the tannoy in advance that you should make your way to the Collecting Area to be 
ready for your ride. If you changed after your kit was inspected we recommend that you get into your gear 
before arriving there. The Collecting Area is accessed via the footpaths adjacent to the Race Office, you 
should assemble near to the podium in the Collecting Area. Our staff will guide you to wait in that safe area. 
 
Please ensure you continue to wear your correct coloured wristband (they are a different colour each day) 
and that the wristband has the Technical Sticker on it. This enables our pitlane staff to ensure you are 
signed on and kit-checked before you go out. Without this in place we will not be able to allow you to ride. 
 
We will call the sidecars to queue line astern in the Collecting Area at which time you will be invited forward 
to spend a short time with the team who will go over your seating position and handholds on the machine 
concerned. 
It is not possible for us to arrange for you to ride a specific outfit – but you may make private 
arrangements with Teams. 
 
Then you will be ready to go. Each ride will be for 2 laps, after you’ve come back in, please return back to 
the Paddock to keep the Collecting Area as clear as possible. 
Please ensure you carefully check both ways when crossing paddock roads as there will be bike and vehicle 
movements going on. 
 
The Club and RKB Motorsport is grateful for your support of our Benevolent Fund and the support of the 
Sidecar Teams, we hope you have a great time and an unforgettable experience. 

 


